
September 21, 2016 
[Translation] 

Notice Regarding Plan for Acquiring Fixed Assets 

In the “Notice Regarding Transfer of Fixed Assets and Recording of Extraordinary Income” as of 
September 28, 2015, Sharp Corporation (“Sharp”) announced its decision to transfer the land and buildings 
of both the head office and the Tanabe Building, and transferred, on March 18, 2016, the head office 
building to Nitori Co., Ltd., and the Tanabe Building to NTT Urban Development Corporation (“NTT 
Urban Development”). 

Thereafter, in the joint press conference held by Sharp and Hon Hai Precision Industry Co., Ltd. on 
April 2, 2016, J.W. Tai, Vice Chairman of Hon Hai group (current President & Chief Executive Officer of 
Sharp) expressed his intention to buy back the Osaka head office.  This time, Sharp has reached an 
agreement toward reacquiring the Tanabe Building from NTT Urban Development, and will continue its 
discussion aiming at the conclusion of the contract within this month. 

The details will be announced promptly after they are decided. 
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